
SRI LANKA LAW COLLEGE 
 

NOTICE 
 

Receiving Applications from Law Graduates and Barristers from 
recognized State/Foreign Universities for admission to Sri Lanka Law College 

(2023 – 1st Intake) 
 

Instructions to Applicants 
 

1. Download the application from the Sri Lanka Law College website 
(http://www.sllc.ac.lk/).  

 
2. Scan clearly and email the duly filled application form to 

applications.admissions@sllc.ac.lk by January 27, 2023: 
 

3. You will be informed via email of the acknowledgment and further proceedings 
of your LL.B. Application. If you have not received the acknowledgment on or 
before January 27, 2023, contact the Student Registration Unit immediately. 
 

4. Please refer to the extraordinary gazette notification number No. 2313/49 - 

Thursday, January 05, 2023, for the new fee structure before submitting your 

LL.B. Application form via email.  

 

5. It is the responsibility of the applicant to ensure that all information and 

documents provided are true and accurate. 

 

6. The attached guidelines contain all relevant information.  
 

7. It is important to check your junk box/spam box in case you cannot find our email 
in your Inbox folder. 

 
 
S. Prabakaran, 
Unit Head,  
Student Registration Unit, 
January 11, 2023 
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